Workshop on Advocacy Strategy for SAl Independence

From December 18" to 22", representatives of audit offices from Papau New Guinea, Republic of the
Marshall Islands, FSM National, Pohnpei, Kosrae, and Yap gathered in Kolonia, Pohnpei for a workshop on
Advocacy Strategy for SAl Independence, conducted and facilitated by Mr. Freddy Ndjemba of the INTOSAI
Development Initiative (IDI).

Participants were introduced to IDI's approach to institutional strengthening through sessions on strategic
management, internal and external accountability, building an advocacy framework for desired change,
refining the implementation strategy, and providing feedback on improvement of the advocacy
framework.

All thanks to Mr. Freddy Ndjemba for keeping the participants well informed and active through classroom
discussions, daily group activities and presentation, and the open dialogue throughout the week.




